
 

 

 

 

 

 

Platanos College welcomes Cardiff visitors 

 

Pupils and staff of Platanos College gave a warm welcome to two distinguished 

educationalists from Wales who came to visit the school on 13th February 2013. 

 

Mr Jarman and Cllr Magill toured the school and met a range 

of pupils from all years. They were interested to hear pupils’ 

views on their lessons, sports activities and after-school clubs, 

homework, uniform and CHABOP. Of special interest were the 

pupils’ accounts of their experience in various leadership roles 

such as vice-presidents and presidents of tutor groups, 

prefects and ambassadors for the school. Pupils also 

explained how they felt proud of the school and how the new 

building had allowed them to add positive new aspects to the 

achievements of the old school. 

 

Over a working lunch the 

visitors had extensive 

discussions with Ms Tapper 

(Headteacher), Ms Phillips, Ms 

Williams and other staff about 

pupils’ achievements and 

many other aspects of 

education in both Platanos 

College and Cardiff. 
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